
 
 
 
 

CITY OF NATIONAL CITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Community Development Commission-Housing Authority of the City of National City 

Annual Public Housing Agency (PHA) Plan for Fiscal Year 2025 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners of the Community Development 

Commission-Housing Authority of the City of National City will hold a public hearing on April 2, 2024, at 6:00 
p.m., in the National City Council Chambers located at 1243 National City Boulevard, National City, California. 
The purpose of the public hearing is to gather input on the Streamlined Annual PHA Plan for Fiscal Year 
2025.  The Annual PHA Plan will be released for a 45-day public review and comment period on or about 
February 9, 2024. 

 

The PHA Plan is a comprehensive guide to the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCV) 
policies, programs, operations, and strategies for meeting local housing needs and goals. The Streamlined 
Annual PHA Plan is submitted to HUD annually.   The Section 8 HCV Administrative Plan is also subject to 
review as part of the Streamlined Annual PHA Plan and governs the Housing Authority’s administration of its 
Section 8 HCV Program. 

 
The referenced and supporting documents will be available for public review after February 9, 2024 

at the following locations and on the City of National City website: 

 
CDC, Housing Authority of the City 

of National City 
Section 8–Housing Choice Voucher Program 

140 E. 12th Street, Suite B 
National City CA 91950 

City of National City – City Hall 
(City Clerk) 
1243 National City Blvd 
National City CA 91950 

 
Written comments may be submitted prior to the public hearing and during the 45-day comment period 
ending on or about April 1, 2024, to:   CDC, Housing Authority of the City of National City Section 8 - Housing 
Choice Voucher Program, Attn:  Marta Rios, Housing Programs Manager; 140 E. 12th Street, Ste. B, National 
City CA 91950,  PH (619) 336-4259,  Fax (619) 477-3747 or email to mrios@nationalcityca.gov 

 
 

DATED:   January 10, 2024 
 

Shelley Chapel, MMC, City Clerk 
Published in the Star News February 2, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


